Route 1
Kimberly,Idaho 83341

Nov. 22,1966

Dre Co Vance Haynes, Jr.
University of Arizona
Geochronology Laboratories
Tueson, Arizona 85721

Dear Vance:

Thank you so much for you kind letter of November 15th and for
reviewing my materials paper. I am very grateful for your comments
and help and want to apologlize for asking you to fit this into your
very busy schedule. I knew you ware a busy man, but did not quite
realize just how much in demand your services are until I visited with
Dr, Borden in Vancouver in September and he told me how badly they
needed you up there and how impossible he thought it was to get you.
He has some very interesting sites and I 4o hopes you can, soon=zr or
later, give him some help,

Your comments were most constructive and helpful and will greatly
assist in clarifying the meaning. I will use all your changes for I
can see they really halp the paperes I think you are right about the
papar being too long but will lesave that to Swanson's editing to con-
dense it. Your letter has given me some much needed encouragement, for
it is easisr for me to fracture the inglish language than the stone

tools.

I have just completed an article on the Polyhedral coras and
blades of Mexico and will send you a copy as soon as it is published.
I do hope this one will be of better quality than the one on the
Folsom., Am currently working on a papsr on cores and flakes and 4id
not realize what this would encompass until I actually started to
write.

I want to tell you how much I enjoyed our brief visit at Marie's
site this Summer. There is a possibility that I will be in Tueson for
a few days after the New Year and do hope you will be on hand then for
at least a brief chat,

Will send you the Folsom point and channel flakes in a eouple of
days and do hope it will be of some help to you., Will also remind EHarl
to send you a copy of the Les Zyzies tapes which are now being typed
at ISU, There is a world of information in them and am sure you would
like to review what went on at the mecting thers in 1964, We were
lucky enough to get to do the transcribing here at home and they have
been of great help to me.

Thank you again for letting me impose on you and do hope we will
be seeing you in January.
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